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Public Notice
Water supply interruption in Academia 
15 August 2023

Please note that some parts of Academia are currently experiencing a water supply 
interruption due to a pipe damaged by contractors in Kahimemua Nguvauva 
Street. Our teams are working to restore normal supply as soon as possible.

For updates, please contact our Customer Contact Centre on 061 - 290 3777 
or e-mail: enquiry@windhoekcc.org.na. 


